
 

 
 
 
 
 

ST. SEBASTIAN CHURCH 
373 BON AIR ROAD, GREENBRAE, CA  94904-1709 
(415) 461-0704      WWW .SEBASTIAN94904.COM 

Jesus said to the crowds: 

“I am the living bread 

that came down from heaven; 

whoever eats this bread will live forever; 

and the bread that I will give 

is my flesh for the life of the world.” —John 6:51 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday Evening ..... 5 PM 

Sundays ..................... 7AM,  9AM,  & 11AM 

Monday - Saturday .. 7AM  &  9AM 
 
CONFESSIONS 
 

Saturdays .................. 3:30 - 4:30PM 
 
EXPOSITION & ADORATION 
 

Mon-Fri  7:30-8:55am, 9:30-10:30, 3-4pm 

Pastor .................... Rev. Mark Taheny 

Parochial Vicar .... Rev. Paul Perry 

Deacon  ................. Bill Turrentine 

Deacon  ................. David Previtali 

Secretary ............... Agata Konopka 
 

Parish School of Religion:   

Gretchen Harris:   StSebPSR@gmail.com 
 

Confirmation Youth Group: 

Deacon Dave:   StSebCYG@outlook.com 

20TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME          AUGUST 16, 2015 



 

PLEASE INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING 

PEOPLE IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
 

Angela, Bertha, Kristen, Mary, Monica,  Patrick, 

Sandra L., Stephanie, Tim, Ann Boeri, Cathy 

Connor,  Elizabeth Cook, Nancy Lampe, Monte 

Maroevich, Chris Matthew, Mark Piatti,  Rose 

Tannlund, and Sherry Willis. 

S U N D AY  C OL L E C T I ON  
 

Weekly Goal $ 5,200. 

Last Weekend $ 3,879. 

Shortfall $ 1,321. 

B IBLE  STUDY  
 

The Bible Study led by 

Deacon Bill Turrentine  

meets on Sundays after 

the 9am Mass, down in 

the Parish Hall. 

Drop in and take part! 

MASS  INTENTIONS  FOR  AUGUST  17  -  22 
 

Mon 7AM Fr. Frank Filice 

 9AM Tom Whitty 
 

Tue 7AM Larry Piatti 

 9AM Corey Dallara, living 
 

Wed 7AM Christina Piatti 

 9AM Fr. Frank Filice 
 

Thu 7AM Charlie & Alena, living 

 9AM Ed Buell 
 

Fri 7AM In Thanksgiving 

 9AM Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone  
 

Sat 7AM Andrues Family, living 

 9AM Fr. Frank Filice 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION (“PSR”) 
 

Registration for children 

is now underway! 
 

Classes begin next month, in September! 

To register, contact Gretchen Harris 

415-307-2751 or StSebPSR@gmail.com 
 

Please don’t wait to register your children 

at the last minute!  Call now. 
 

Our Confirmation Youth Group (“CYG”) will 

also begin soon.  Contact Dave Previtali 

StSebCYG@outlook.com 

PRAYER TO THE MOTHER OF GOD 

 

“L et the entire body of the faithful pour forth 

persevering prayer to the Mother of God and 

Mother of men.  Let them implore that she who 

aided the beginnings of the Church by her prayers 

may now, exalted as she is in heaven above all the 

saints and angels, intercede with her Son in the 

fellowship of all the saints.  May she do so until all 

the peoples of the human family, whether they are 

honored with the name of Christian or whether they 

still do not know their Savior, are happily gathered 

together in peace and harmony into the one People 

of God, for the glory of the Most Holy and 

Undivided Trinity”. 
—Vatican II, Dogmatic Constitution on the Church, 69  

 

Saturday, August 22, is the Memorial of the 

Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

THINK OF MARY 

 

“I n dangers, in doubts, in difficulties, think of 

Mary, call upon Mary.  Let not her name 

depart from your lips, never suffer it to leave your 

heart.  And that you may more surely obtain the 

assistance of her prayer, neglect not to walk in her 

footsteps.  With her for guide, you shall never go 

astray; while invoking her, you shall never lose 

heart; so long as she is in your mind, you are safe 

from deception; while she holds your hand, you 

cannot fall; under her protection you have nothing to 

fear; if she walks before you, you shall not grow 

weary; if she shows you favor, you shall reach the 

goal”. 

—St. Bernard of Clairvaux, 1091-1153 



 

AUGUST 22:  THE QUEENSHIP OF MARY 
 

Pius XII established this feast in 1954. But Mary’s 

queenship has roots in Scripture.  At the Annunciation, 

Gabriel announced that Mary’s Son would receive the 

throne of David and rule forever.  At the Visitation, 

Elizabeth calls Mary “mother of my Lord.”  As in all 

the mysteries of Mary’s life, Mary is closely associated 

with Jesus: Her queenship is a share in Jesus’ kingship.  

We can also recall that in the Old Testament the 

mother of the king has great influence in court.  
 

In the fourth century St. Ephrem (June 9)  called Mary 

“Lady” and “Queen.”  Later Church fathers and doctors 

continued to use the title.  Hymns of the 11th to 13th 

centuries address Mary as queen: “Hail, Holy Queen,” 

“Hail, Queen of Heaven,” “Queen of Heaven.”  The 

Dominican rosary and the Franciscan crown as well as 

numerous invocations in Mary’s litany celebrate her 

queenship.  
 

The feast is a logical follow-up to the Assumption and 

is now celebrated on the octave day of that feast.  In his 

1954 encyclical To the Queen of Heaven, Pius XII 

points out that Mary deserves the title because she is 

Mother of God, because she is closely associated as the 

New Eve with Jesus’ redemptive work, because of her 

preeminent perfection and because of her intercessory 

power.                   —from www.americancatholic.org 

“MALE AND FEMALE HE CREATED THEM” 
 

When: August 21-22, 2015 

Where: St. Mary’s Cathedral, San Francisco 
 

All around us, we see mixed messages and mass 

confusion about what it means to have been created 

male and female.  We need to inform ourselves 

intellectually and spiritually, and this timely two-day 

event will do both.  This statewide conference, held 

Aug. 21-22, at St. Mary’s Cathedral in San 

Francisco, will be of interest to all who strive to 

fulfill God’s design in their lives and relationships, 

and those who minister to them: Catholic school and 

CCD teachers, Clergy, Parish staff and ministry 

teams (marriage prep, RCIA leaders and sponsors, 

youth ministers and team leaders, adult catechesis), 

Natural Family Planning users, teachers, and 

promoters, Respect Life advocates and yes— 

singles, and engaged and married couples, and 

young adults!  Join us at the Gala Banquet to honor 

2 0 1 5  C a l e g a r i  A w a r d  R e c i p i e n t , 

Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone. 
 

For more info:     www.canfp.org 

info@canfp.org     1-877-33-CANFP (22637) 

THE EUCHARIST IS A SACRAMENT OF FAITH 

The Consecrated Host looks no different after 

the consecration than before.  It looks, smells, 

feels, and tastes like bread.  Only one of the 

five senses gets to the truth.  As St. Thomas 

Aquinas’ Adoro Te Devote expresses, “Seeing, 

touching, tasting are in Thee deceived.  What 

says trusty hearing that shall be believed?”  The 

ears hear His words, “This is My Body; this is 

My Blood,” and faith takes us beyond the veil 

of appearances. 

Christians are used to looking beyond 

appearances.  The baby in the manger does not 

look like God; nor for that matter does the man 

on the cross.  Yet by faith we know He is no 

mere man.  The Bible does not have a particular 

glow setting it off from other books, nor does it 

levitate above the shelf.  Yet by faith we know 

it is uniquely the Word of God.  The Eucharist 

seems to be bread and wine, and yet by faith we 

say, “My Lord and My God!” as we kneel in 

adoration. 

The same dynamic of faith that enables us to 

see beyond appearances in these mysteries 

enables us to see beyond appearances in our 

neighbor.  We can look at the persons around 

us, at the annoying person or the ugly person or 

the person who is unconscious in a hospital 

bed, and we can say, “Christ is there as well.  

There is my bother, my sister, made in the very 

image of God!”  By the same dynamic we can 

look at the pre-born child and say, “There, too, 

is my brother, my sister, equal in dignity and 

just as worthy of protection as anyone else!”  

Some people will say the child in the womb, 

especially in the earliest stages, is too small to 

be the subject of Constitutional rights.  Is the 

Sacred Host too small to be God, too unlike 

Him in appearance to be worshipped?  The 

slightest particle of the Host is fully Christ.  

Eucharistic Faith is a powerful antidote to the 

dangerous notion that value depends on size. 
 

—Fr. Frank Pavone 

http://www.americancatholic.org/features/saints/saint.aspx?id=1115
http://www.canfp.org


 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL DONATION OPPORTUNITY 

 

Catholic Charities has a donation opportunity for you 

and your community to practice compassion and 

support children from low-income families with  

supplies for school as well as the necessary 

confidence and tools to succeed.  The supplies you 

donate help children ranging from K-8 to high 

school age.  We are seeking: backpacks, school 

supplies, and Target gift cards to provide students 

with uniforms.  The last day to submit donations is 

August 14.  To donate, please contact Diana 

C o n t r e r a s ,  V o l u n t e e r  M a n a g e r ,  a t 

dcontreras@Catholic CharitiesSF.org or 415-972-

1297; or Jane Ferguson Flout, Director of 

Community and Parish Engagement at 

jfergusonflout@CatholicCharitiesSF.org or 415-972-

1227.  Your donations truly make the difference in 

these children’s education. 

MASS  & H EALING  L ITURGY  

IN MEMORY OF OUR LITTLE ONES 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 AT 11:00AM 

Archbishop Cordileone, Principal Celebrant 

Mourning our babies who died 

before, at, or soon after birth. 

We hold these, our children, gently in our hearts, 

and pray for all who mourn them. 
“For I will turn their mourning into joy.”—Jeremiah 31:13 

at the Shrine of Rachel Mourning 
Holy Cross Catholic Cemetery 

1500 Mission Road, Colma 
(enter the main gate, and follow the signs) 

Mass will be followed by a gathering and 

light luncheon sponsored by the Archdiocesan 

Project Rachel Ministry and Holy Cross Cemetery. 

For further information: 

Project Rachel Ministry ...   415-717-6428 

Respect Life Program ......   415-614-5570 


